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FCCLA

Next meeting is tomorrow, October 31st at 7:40am in the FACS room.


Halloween!
The FFA will be hosting their annual Halloween Costume contest Thursday, Oct. 31st here at NRHEG.  Students will be judged for creativity, originality, and overall "halloween-like" costumes. Categories for judging will be posted in the hallways.  ALL costumes MUST meet school dress code standards and your ID can not be hidden except during judging.  There will be both team and individual categories so dream up your best outfit and prepare to bring the spooky fun to the halls of NRHEG.




                                  One Act: November 8th 

On November 8, there will be One Act auditions for this year's play: "In the Forest of the Night." Auditions will take place in the library at 7:45, 8:00, 3:15, 3:30, 4:00, or 4:15. The signup sheet is posted by Mrs. Pederson's room. Up to four people can sign up for a slot, and you only need to audition once. Auditions are open to anyone in grades 7-12. Please contact Mrs. Pederson or Mrs. Sundblad with any questions.

Picture Retakes
November 7th: after lunch

Staff & Students:
If you drive to school and do NOT have a parking pass in your window, come to the office this week and grab one from Nikki.  Let’s see if we can get one in every single car!    (They are FREE)

November 8th
GSA Meeting
Mrs. Eder’s Room during lunch



Need Homework Help?  Don’t Be Shy, Try The Panther Den Out!
The Panther Den is a place for extra help with homework or a quiet place to study.  It will be held in Mrs. Eder’s room (B136) until further notice every Tuesday and Thursday afternoon from 3:30 – 5:00 PM.  See Mr. Weber or Mrs. Eder with any questions.


FCA next meeting:

Wednesday November 20th
Mr. Guildner’s room
8:00 a.m.
